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THE CITY OF KEY WEST 
Post Office Box 1409 Key West, FL 33041-1409 (305) 809-3700 

Key to the Caribbean – average yearly temperature 77 ° Fahrenheit. 
 

To:    Christian Bisson, Matt Shiring, Paul Waters, Chas Spotswood, Gary Loer 

   

From:   Kreed Howell, Senior Construction Manager 

 

Cc:  Gary Volenec, Jim Bouquet 

 

Date:    September 26, 2017 

 

Subject: RFQ Margaritaville Pedestrian Bridge Renovation  

 
The City of Key West is requesting quotes for the renovation of the pedestrian bridge 

West of the Key West Aquarium (see attached photo’s). All quotations shall include the 

following services: 

 

1) Engineering assessment and repair design recommendations by a licensed 

Professional Engineer. 

2) Furnish all material, equipment and labor to complete the requested work. 

3) All fasteners shall be 316 stainless steel unless otherwise allowed by the City. 

4) All structural wood shall be marine grade treated lumber. 

5) All decking shall be Ipe or approved equal. 

6) Repairs shall match the existing bridge in appearance. 

 

 

Due to the urgent nature of the renovation, the City requests all quotes be remitted in 

written form to lhowell@cityofkeywest-fl.gov no later than 5:00 pm, Friday September 29th.  

Any questions regarding the renovation shall be submitted in writing to the above email 

address no later than close of business, Wednesday September 27th and responded to all 

by 12:00 pm, Thursday September 28th.  

 

 

 

 

 

L. Kreed Howell 

Senior Construction Manager 

City of Key West  
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